
 
Family Stations, Inc.    
112 North Elm Street 
Shenandoah, Iowa 51601 
712.246.5151 (MAIN); jburkhiser@familyradio.org 
 

February 18, 2022 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary, the Honorable Marlene Dortch 

45 L Street NE  

Washington, DC 20554 

 

RE: KFRW (FM) Great Falls, MT 

        Facility ID#90279 

 

To Ms. Dortch; 

 

As per FCC Rule 73.1560(d), this is to notify you that KFRW, 91.9 FM, has had its 

transmitter tube replaced, thus resuming normal operations of its licensed facilities.   

 

Therefore, the Engineering STA (BSTA-20211201AAJ) granted 12/02/2021 is no longer 

required.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jennifer D. Burkhiser 

 

Director of Broadcast Regulatory Compliance 

 

Family Stations, Inc. 

 

 

Cc: Dale Bickel via dale.bickel@fcc.gov, Federal Communications Commission.  

      Jeff Zimmer, Chief Operator & Director of Maintenance Engineering, FSI.  

      Robert Branch, Consulting Director of Engineering, FSI.  

      Greg McGinnis, Manager of Network Operations Center, FSI. 

      Matt McCormick, Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 

mailto:dale.bickel@fcc.gov

